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Have your say on the
Gilston Area 

Neighbourhood Plan
Public Consultation between:  

21 July 2020 – 15 September 2020
See the East Herts website for more details: 
www.eastherts.gov.uk/gilstonareanp 

Representations should be made in writing 
and must be received by 5pm on the  
15 September 2020.

You can email your comments to: 
planningpolicy@eastherts.gov.uk

Or post to:
Policy & Implementation Team, 
East Herts Council, Wallfields,  
Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8EQ

What’s a Neighbourhood Plan?
Neighbourhood Plans are part of the planning process, aimed at giving more say to local 
people. It can set out planning policies for the development and the use of land in a local 
area. Once adopted a Neighbourhood Plan forms part of the statutory documentation 
that is used to determine planning applications. Before the planning authority, which is 
East Herts Council, can adopt the plan, it needs to hear the views of its residents.

COVID-19
In light of the recent Covid-19 pandemic the consultation will run for a period of 8 weeks 
to account for any disruption that may be caused. Due to the closure of the Council offices, 
we are unable to provide hard copies of the consultation documents. All of the submission 
documents are available to view on our website above, however should you require an 
alternative way of accessing these documents, please call us on 01279 655261.




